
From: Garvin, Shawn M. (DNREC)
To: Krall, Kyle (DNREC)
Subject: Fw: EV Mandate
Date: Monday, March 6, 2023 8:55:10 AM

From: Tom Lee <tomswoodshop6285@gmail.com>
Sent: Sunday, March 5, 2023 5:36 PM
To: Garvin, Shawn M. (DNREC) <Shawn.Garvin@delaware.gov>
Subject: EV Mandate
 
Dear sir, 

As a long time resident of Sussex county and also a small business owner we are strongly
opposed to the EV mandate you are preparing to force on the citizens of Delaware.

This will put undo strain on the local economies and will be bad for business in general.
Electric cars are interesting, and may someday make sense. For the entire population to be
forced to purchase this type of vehicle is crazy. The infrastructure is not even close to be able
to support the electric needs. They can barely keep up with what we use now.

Please reconsider this mandate, it is bad for Delaware!!

Thank You,
Tom Lee
Tom's Cabinet Shop, Inc.
Bridgeville, DE
302-258-6285
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